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Subject: ELPOI 2019-2020 Sponsor page support

From: rolf tiedemann (camptouchstone@yahoo.com)

To: jshultz1@nycap.rr.com;

Cc: camptouchstone@yahoo.com; topnotch@nycap.rr.com; cdhyde1@gmail.com;

Date: Sunday, May 12, 2019 9:38 PM

 
 
Jim and Joyce
 
Doing a quick check today, as we prepare the Spring 2019 Eagle Lake newsletter, to see if you are willing and interested in
continuing your sponsorship ads on the Eagle Lake website. As we do this we, the ELPOI, would like to take a moment to
thank you for your support in 2018-19 by having purchased sponsorship positions on the ELPOI web page. Your funds
supported water testing, member communications the web camera and many other items related to the mission of the ELPOI.
 
At the moment there are 2 sponsorship listings for you on the web, one for Jim's Day Lilies, and the second for Shultz's
Rentals. In the past one of these listing was comped to you as a result of your generous support of sharing internet band
width to make hosting of the webcam possible and you chose to make a modest donation to cover the cost of the second one.
As we transition into the 2019-2020 fiscal year we (the ELPOI) would like to offer/ask you for the same arrangements for the
coming year, one sponsor listing comped and ask that you consider continuing your support for the second by checking the
donation box on the soon to be distributed ELPOI 2019 Spring Newsletter and membership renewal form and returning it with
a check to cover your donation.

  
Please reply with a YES or NO by May 17, 2019
 
If yes, they will be printed in the 2019 newsletter as pictured below under "sponsor page image copy", unless different copy is
arranged prior to our anticipated final edit date of May 23, 2019
 
see the link here for full details of
sponsorship http://eaglelake1.org/html/sponsorship/sponsorship.php#Hydes%20Boat%20and%20RV1
 
In the first 4 months of 2019, over 4,200 page loads have taken place, with the opportunity for your business card sized
thumbnail, associated with your sponsor listing that appears at the top of each web page load to be seen. Also our anticipated
mail distribution for the 2019 newsletter will be to some 130, much closer to home and interested, lake residents. 
 
On behalf of the ELPOI, I wish, to again, personally thank you for your past years of contributions and support, and hope that
you are interested in continuing this in 2019-2020.

  
If you have any questions, or need to make changes to the images please let me know. 
 
I/we the ELPOI, look forward to your supportive response by May 17
 
P.S. let me know if we owe you anything toward the costs of electric for letting us run the camera and router from your location
this winter
 
Rolf Tiedemann
ELPOI Treasurer
 
Business card thumb nail image 1 and 2
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